# Campus Club Newsletter

## Campus Club Website & Facebook

As you may have noticed, our website was down for a few weeks due to maintenance. We are now back up and running! Remember that you can check our website for the latest lunch buffet menus: http://www.thecarillonrestaurant.com/menu/carillon-lunch.html

Also, did you know there's a Campus Club Facebook page?! Like us on Facebook for the latest on what's happening at the AT&T Conference Center. We'll keep you in the know about dining specials, events, and sales at The Spirit Store!

https://www.facebook.com/UTcampusclub/

# The Carillon

Come try our 3 for \$30 menu at The Carillon! Enjoy a three course meal for only \$30. Available every evening The Carillon is open, now through the summer.

While you're dining at The Carillon, enjoy one of our signature Gin & Tonic's! We make our G&Ts with house-made flavored tonics. Try our flavors: Lavender, Strawberry, and Green Apple.

Planning a birthday party, anniversary celebration, or just a night out with friends? Book a private room at The Carillon for your next special occasion.

For reservations at The Carillon please contact Kelley Winters:

Kelley.winters@attconf.utexas.edu

(512) 404-3616

#### Gabriel's

**Thirsty Thursday!** Enjoy a complimentary draft beer, house wine, or non-alcoholic beverage when you use your Campus Club card between 4pm-11pm every Thursday in Gabriel's Café!

#### Recipe Corner

## **TBD**

# **ACUC Reciprocity Program**

Going on vacation this summer? Check out The ACUC Reciprocity Program to see if there is a university club near you!

The Association of College and University Clubs is a network of campus-based university clubs located throughout North America, Europe, Asia and Australia. As hospitality providers, university clubs promote collegiality, social interaction and enhanced communication among members or academic and professional communities. Nearly 90 clubs participate in the association's reciprocity program, facilitating academic interaction by opening their doors to club members visiting from other campuses. You will be pleased to know that many of these clubs also offer overnight lodging in some of the most charming, elegant, and historic facilities.

When planning a visit to another club, please contact Alicia Bogart, Director at <a href="mailto:campusclub@austin.utexas.edu">campusclub@austin.utexas.edu</a> to obtain an ACUC Reciprocal Membership Card and a Reciprocal Program brochure.

Staff Spotlight (?)

\*Blub about Nik